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Welcome to
All Saints

Church
If you are

new to
church or

just
visiting,
please
make

yourself
known to

one of the
welcome

team.

What’s inside....
February Services and times 

Events in the Benefice 

Prayers

Reading

Items for the
Newsletter always

welcomed 
please email Helen

allsaintshampreston@
gmail.com



 Services

Our children’s group is for children up to the age of 11 called
 ‘Bright Light’s’ which is available during the sermon in the side

chapel. 
This runs all year except during the summer school holidays.



Events in the Benefice 

Telephone:  St Mary’s 01202 897087



Philippians 4: 4-9

Rejoice in the Lord always. I will say it again: Rejoice!  
Let your gentleness be evident to all. The Lord is near. Do not be anxious

about anything, but in every situation, by prayer and petition, with
thanksgiving, present your requests to God. And the peace of God, which

transcends all understanding, will guard your hearts and your minds in
Christ Jesus.

 Finally, brothers and sisters, whatever is true, whatever is noble,
whatever is right, whatever is pure, whatever is lovely, whatever is

admirable—if anything is excellent or praiseworthy—think about such
things.  Whatever you have learned or received or heard from me, or seen

in me—put it into practice. And the God of peace will be with you.

PRAYERS 

Please continue to pray for healing and recovery for
                    Banaf & Dave, Jim & Pauline, Jean Brooman and Sarah Libby, Lucy’s dad

and mum and for Cathy’s Mum. 

Please also pray for Oli’s nephew Judah who has recently had surgery, and for his
parents Ellie and David.

 “The steadfast love of the Lord never ceases; his mercies never come to an end;
they are new every morning; great is your faithfulness.” Lamentations 3:22-23

Prayer for February
We pray for fresh grace, for renewed strength, and for your goodness and mercy
over our lives each day. We thank you that you alone are our refuge and strong

tower. We thank you that no matter what we face, you are still on the throne and in
control, and nothing can ever stand against you.

Amen 

Reading



  If your phone has a QR reader – scan the QR code 
  and it will direct you straight to our Website
   

CHURCH CONTACTS
 

Rev. Dom Meering - Team Rector (Day Off: Friday)
Email: dom.meering@stmarys-ferndown.org.uk 

 
Revd Patches Chabala ( Team Vicar)- Tel 01202 895099 ( Day off- Friday)

Revd Oli Fricker ( Curate)- 01202 981206 ( Day Off- Saturday)
 

Churchwardens
Brian Cuthbert Tel: 01202 855410

Jasmine Peckham Tel: 01202 240 712 
 

Parish Safeguarding Representative
Fiona Dodds Tel 01202 571327

 
Parish Administrator

 
Helen Bifield Tel: 07555 059906—Tues & Thurs 12.30– 4.30pm

 
Office email allsaintshampreston@gmail.com     

Website: www.allsaintshampreston.com    
 
 

                                      There is a children’s area at the back of the church
                                       where there are toys for your children’s use.
                                      Please feel free to use the space at any time 
                                      during the service.
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